· [bookmark: _GoBack]Ohio State University hosts some excellent summer camps. Here is the link for registration
· https://ohiostatebuckeyes.com/mlax-camps-clinics/
· Resolute Lacrosse will be partnering with Hilliard Optimist youth lacrosse to offer programming this summer to interested players. Link & additional information coming soon! 
· Beginning after school starts in late August 2021, Hilliard Davidson Lacrosse will be hosting, every Sunday, an introduction to lacrosse. This is open to all boys who will attend Davidson and are in grades 3-9 who are interested in trying lacrosse in a comfortable, no pressure environment. The programming will be led by the current coaching staff and varsity players.  Registration page coming soon at hdstixx.com. For further information please email Coach Ames at dra77777@yahoo.com.

